
HARRISON HIGH SCHOOL - THE DAILY BULLETIN

Monday, May 16th, 2022

ALL

Congratulations to our fellow students who won the following awards at ISEF this week!

● Ariella Blackman:

○ 2nd Place in the Plant Sciences Category - $3000

○ Air Force Research Laboratory Award - $750

● Jack Kelly:

○ 4th Place in Behavior and Social Sciences Category - $500

Mary Beth Stewart (YES Coordinator) will be in the Student Union on Tuesdays (10:30am

-12:30) & Thursdays (11:00am-1:00pm) to assist anyone between the ages of 14-20 who are

seeking local employment within the community.

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom

regularly for important updates and reminders!

Please click on the link to view the June Exam Schedule and Bus Schedule.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:

●     Attendance: 630-3117 or 630-3118

●     Guidance: 630-3101

●     Nurse: 630-3123

●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade The Harrison High School Guidance Office will be hosting a presentation for parents/guardians on

Wednesday, May 25th at 7:45 am in the guidance classroom. This presentation is designed to

provide information for international families and families with a first generation college

student. It will cover the basics of what colleges in the United States are evaluating when reviewing an

application and an overview of the college application process in the United States. Please consider

attending if your student is currently in grade 9, 10, or 11.

Please RSVP to Lauren Ciallella at ciallellal@harrisoncsd.org or 914.630.3101 by Monday, May 23.

Materials and translators will be available in Spanish and Japanese.

10th Grade The Harrison High School Guidance Office will be hosting a presentation for parents/guardians on

Wednesday, May 25th at 7:45 am in the guidance classroom. This presentation is designed to

provide information for international families and families with a first generation college

student. It will cover the basics of what colleges in the United States are evaluating when reviewing an

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1650455370/harrisoncsdorg/cftzivuxj9q2kg2z6nlk/June2022ExamSchedule.pdf


application and an overview of the college application process in the United States. Please consider

attending if your student is currently in grade 9, 10, or 11.

Please RSVP to Lauren Ciallella at ciallellal@harrisoncsd.org or 914.630.3101 by Monday, May 23.

Materials and translators will be available in Spanish and Japanese.

11th Grade Attention Juniors! Friday, May 13th is College Bound Day! This is a day where every 11th

grade student meets with their school counselors to kick-off the college admission process!  This is a

very important and mandatory event.  Attendance will be taken.  At this event, you will learn about the

admissions process and important items that must be completed prior to the end of the school year, and

before entering HHS as a 12th grade student.

Please attend the College Bound event during the period assigned to your school counselor.  If you have

an unavoidable conflict during that period, please reach out to your school counselor ASAP.

School Counselor Period Location

Heyen 2 Guidance Classroom

DiFalco 3 Guidance Classroom

Leong 3 HPAC

Logue 6 Small Gym

Ciallella 7 Small Gym

Katzenberg 8 Guidance Classroom

Grammas 8 Small Gym

The Harrison High School Guidance Office will be hosting a presentation for parents/guardians on

Wednesday, May 25th at 7:45 am in the guidance classroom. This presentation is designed to

provide information for international families and families with a first generation college

student. It will cover the basics of what colleges in the United States are evaluating when reviewing an

application and an overview of the college application process in the United States. Please consider

attending if your student is currently in grade 9, 10, or 11.

Please RSVP to Lauren Ciallella at ciallellal@harrisoncsd.org or 914.630.3101 by Monday, May 23.

Materials and translators will be available in Spanish and Japanese.

12th  Grade Students Who Need Help Completing the FAFSA and TAP Applications Can Drop into HESC's

Virtual Lounge!

● Beginning February 2, HESC representatives will be available every Wednesday, 3:00-6:00

pm, at our virtual drop-in lounge to answer questions about the FAFSA and TAP applications.

● Students and parents must create their own FSA IDs and each student and one parent need

FSA IDs to electronically sign and submit the FAFSA.

● Links to each Wednesday's Drop-in Lounge are found at StartHereGetThere.ny.gov/dropin.

SCHOLARSHIPS

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th

Grade

COLLEGE VISITS

For a complete list of college visits, please visit Naviance.

https://clicktime.symantec.com/38QioZSi2rwZnee3q7ZqkGj6xn?u=https%3A%2F%2Fstartheregetthere.ny.gov%2Fdropin
https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

